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Project Graduation for the Class of 2025 has begun!
Congratulations to our newly elected Board Members
Christina Sikorski, Chair
Kristina Albert, Co-Chair
Caryn DeLisa, Treasurer
Karen Sweet, Co-Treasurer
Erica Skoutas, Secretary
Jenna Purdell, Co-Secretary

Parent Volunteers
Student Volunteers
(earn community service hours)

What is Project Graduation?
Project Graduation has been a tradition that allows graduating seniors
to celebrate their accomplishment in a secure and substance-free
event. It serves as a memorable send-off for all graduating seniors.
This event is made possible by our Board, volunteers, our community,
and A LOT of fundraising! Let’s make Project Grad 2025 a SUCCESS!

Upcoming Events Next Project Grad Meeting
Project Grad 2025 Golf Tournament 
Save the Date - October 12th
Register by October 4th

 Tuesday, September 17th at 6:30 pm
@ NHRHS in Room 148

All are welcome!


